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Citizen input was used to develop conceptual plans for the proposed new Aquatic Center, 

which will include racquetball and fitness facilities. Recently a citizen survey also provided 

us with some direction. The City of Boulder City invites you to an educational Town Hall 

meeting regarding the options for replacing our mature aquatic center facility. 

 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018  

Noon - 1:30 p.m. 

Senior Center of Boulder City 

813 Arizona Street 

Boulder City, NV 89005  
  

Please RSVP Communications Manager Lisa LaPlante at 702.293.9302 or email 

llaplante@bcnv.org.  


